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Rockin’ Reverse Raffle 

This exciting event is less than one 
month away! Secure your tickets! We 
are still seeking donations for the 
silent auction and raffles. Also, be 
sure to pre-purchase your raffle tix! 

CLICK HERE for TICKETS 

Contact kerrywoloszynek@gmail.com 
for any questions or to offer any help! 

 
In January, the PTU hosted a 
successful restaurant night at Raising 
Cane’s. Thank you to all that came! 

We also hosted the Scholastic Book 
Fair. A huge THANK YOU to Jill 
Kauffman for all of her coordination. 
We sold over $9,000 worth of books 
across 3 days. Thank you parents for 
contributing to reading for a cause! 

 

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/2024-rockin-reverse-raffle?cart=08ee56f1-3761-41ed-b072-cee484a4c406%21%2169051869
mailto:kerrywoloszynek@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Restaurant Night 

 

 
Sts. Joseph & John PTU 

Restaurant Day 
Thursday, February 8th from 11:00am-8:00pm 



 

  
Father/Daughter Dance 

 

CLICK HERE for Tickets 

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sjj-ptu-father-daughter-dance-2024?cart


  

Father/Son Outing 

 

Date: Tuesday, May 7th  

Time: 4:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

Location: Swings-N-Things Fun Park | 8501 Stearns Rd, Olmsted Falls 

CLICK HERE for more details **Register by April 28th  

WATERPARK FAMILY FUN 

 

 

Date: Thursday, March 14th  

Location: 7000 Kalahari Drive, 
Sandusky, OH 44870 

CLICK HERE for special group 

rate **Reserve by February 14th  

 

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sjj-ptu-guys-outing-2024?cart=e306e070-8b01-4648-961e-8bf5fa7c5e45%21%2172086426
https://book.passkey.com/event/50667706/owner/49785631/home


 

 

 

 

 

SJJ PTU Preschool Family Social 
Date: Sunday, February 25th  

Time: 11:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Location: 7204 Pearl Road, Middleburg Heights, OH 44130 

Sign up by February 10th  

CLICK HERE to SIGN UP 

Preschool Corner 
 

 

 

 

When you are in Preschool there are so many things to love! 

Our Little Vikings would tell you they love playtime! They 

would also talk about families, pets, Jesus, and toys. This 

month we will be exchanging Valentines with our friends and 

celebrating all month with the color pink and heart 

shapes. We look forward to our social gathering at the end of 

the month at Get Air! A special shout out and thank you to 

Mrs. Borman for helping arrange the entire event for our 

Little Viking students and families. Hope to see you there! 

 
 

 
 

Preschool Corner 

https://sjj-ptu-preschool-family-social-2024.cheddarup.com/

